
 

ARTS 2050 MTP Update Open House 

Wednesday, March 11, 4-7pm 

North Augusta Community Center, 495 Brookside Ave., North Augusta 

The Augusta Regional Transportation Study (ARTS) Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is the 

local agency responsible for creating and administering long-range transportation plans in our area. 

They are currently working on the required five-year update to the existing Metropolitan Transportation 

Plan (MTP). This plan is supposed to take a close look at current transportation needs in the area in 

order to prioritize funding for long-term transportation projects. These projects can include projects to 

improve, maintain and operate roads, bridges, public transportation, multi-use trails and sidewalks. 

This meeting is being held to encourage residents to identify, review, and rank potential projects and 

funding priorities. The consultants will review the project progress up to now and explain the next steps 

in the study. 

For more information on the plan and the process and additional meetings, please visit: 

https://www.futuremobility2050.com/  

Questions: contact@futuremobility2050.com or call (706) 821-1796. 
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